CKEAPresident’s Points

The Kentucky Education
Association is the
preeminent voice for
quality public education.

We unite, organize and
empower members to
advocate for themselves
and to ensure a quality
public education for every
Kentucky student.
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October 15, 2018

Dear Members,

Please see below for an
important announcement.
Your feedback is needed.
Let's use our collective voice
to make positive changes for
students in Kentucky.

A public hearing on the proposed administrative
regulations related to the proposed new High School
Graduation Requirements shall be held on November 29,
2018 at 10 am, in the State Board Room, Fifth Floor, 300
Sower Blvd, Frankfort, Kentucky. Click here to read and
find out more information about the draft regulations.

Individuals interested in being heard at this hearing shall
notify this agency in writing by 5 workdays prior to the
hearing, of their intent to attend. If no notification of
intent to attend the hearing is received by that date, the
hearing may be cancelled. Written comments shall also be
accepted through November 30, 2018. KEA is encouraging
educators to submit written comments about the
pros/cons related to the proposed changes.

Send written notification of intent to be heard at the
public hearing or written comments on the proposed
administrative regulation to:

Deanna Durrett, General Counsel
Kentucky Department of Education

300 Sower Blvd, 5th Floor

Frankfort, Kentucky, 40601

phone 502-564-4474; fax 502-564-9321
email regcomments@education.ky.gov

Sincerely,

Stephanie Winkler
KEA President

401 Capital Ave
Frankfort, KY 40601
1-800-231-4532

www.kea.org
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